ATTHE CIVICENTER

HOTELWHITCOMB

MARKETSTREET ATEIGHTH

Private office of Joseph Preston Grey Executive Vice-President

April Eleventh

Dr. F. C. Allen University of Kansas Lawrence, Kansas

Dear Dr. Allen:

Just a line to let you know how much I enjoyed meeting you when you were here at the Hotel Whitcomb last week. I do hope your stay here was most pleasant.

If it is not too much trouble, I should like to get a copy of the article you wrote on basketball.

My kindest regards and looking forward to renewing our acquaintance soon again.

Cordially,

HOTEL WHITCOMB, INC

Joseph Prestøn Grey/ Exec Vice-President

JPG:VM